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Hello,

I am Eric Hall and I was present for your presentation on 6/19 in Mount Vernon.

I spoke with an hydrologist who was present and I asked him for his estimate on the increased flood
levels at our home at River Vista Court in Mount Vernon when construction for the Comprehensive
Urban Levee Improvement Alternative is completed. I don't remember his name and was hoping you
would know and could share that with me please.

Thanks!

Eric
--

Eric Hall
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